
From: tracy calvert < >  

Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 1:12 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: letter about bylaw 122 

 

Trustees: I am disappointed and disillusioned that all of our valuable time and energy has been 

wasted on this attempt to reverse bylaw 122.  There is overwhelming support for the existing 

bylaw, as has been shown by the amount of letters sent to this effect and many conversations at 

the meetings.  

I am writing in support of the existing bylaw 122.  

We need to protect our sensitive coastline, the natural beauty of our island, our precious 

groundwater and All the living creatures that dwell here.  

Please let the bylaw do its work and let people apply for a variance IF they need it. 

Tracy Calvert  

 

South Pender Island 


